
The statement is as follows. 

The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) is a privacy law due to take effect in the 
European Union (EU) on May 25, 2018. It contains new rules governing how companies collect, 
store, and use personal data pertaining to and/or originating from individuals in the European 
Union and other states within the European Economic Area. We are a fully GDPR compliant 
platform, however if you do any business with individuals located in the EU, even if you are not 
located in the EU, you also need to be sure your website complies with the GDPR. 

 


